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Comments: This bolt prohibition is highly unreasonable. While I see the perspective that the bolts make a

permanent mark on the environment, it is not necessarily harmful. The bolting of routes makes the climb much

safer for the climber. It supports the gear and rope attached to the wall, making it more accessible to the belayer

and significantly safer for the climbers. Additionally, the metal bolts do not harm the environment. The use of

metal does not affect life in the area as it does not pollute or cause harm to any wildlife in the area. On the other

hand, sport climbing, which uses bolted routes, makes up a vast majority of climbing, and so this would not only

cause the cease of the most popular climbing type but also cease the funds from these climbers that support the

parks and locations that these climbs are in. Overall, this climbing prohibition is unnecessary and destructive to

the funding of parks and the legacy of climbing in the United States.


